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The Oregon gov wants to grow even bigger and have home owners pay for it? 

Given how badly the state mismanages money why in the world would we give them 

more? 

Anther power and money grab, which will make housing even more unaffordable in 

Oregon! 

No wonder this is a rushed public hearing, they know its a bad bill but trying to fleece 

Oregon taxpayers and homeowners again!! 

Salem has a spending problem NOT a revenue problem. 

Let’s submit a bill for new leadership in Oregon, NOT new taxes!!! 

 


